
October 21, 2024

.HALLOWEEN
On Thursday, October 31, students may wear
Halloween costumes to school.

Costume Guidelines:
★Masks may be worn during the parade only.
★ Please leave ALL handheld accessories at

home.
★ Students should wear school appropriate

footwear, and be able to learn comfortably
and play safely.

★We request school appropriate themes only,
avoiding suggestive or violent themes.

★ Also, because of their fragility and the space
they require, we ask that inflatable
costumes not be worn to school.

There will be a Halloween Costume Parade and
Sing-along at Ridgewood at 8:45 am and Cutten
School at 1:00 pm on the playground. Families
are welcome to attend!

VETERANS’ DAY AT THE MCKAY

We have created a team called “Cutten Elementary-
Tiger Pride” here is the link for staff, students and
parents to join the team: Veterans' Day at the McKay.
Adults get a $5 discount by registering with a team and
kids are FREE when registering as a team.

CUTTEN GIRLS’ BASKETBALL

The girls’ team has started practicing and will be having
their first game this week!

Tuesday, October 22nd, vs Redwood Prep at Toddy
Thomas at 5:10

Monday, October 28th, at Sunnybrae at 4:00pm

Cutten gates open 15 minutes before school
dismisses each day. Please do not arrive earlier

than that so as not to block traffic.

RIDGEWOOD POSITIVE PAW PARTY

The students at Ridgewood School filled their giant
Positive Paw container, earning a celebration this Friday!
They'll enjoy popcorn and a short movie. Great job,
Ridgewood students, for being Safe, Respectful,
Responsible, and Kind!

CHARACTER COUNTS

This week both our schools will be participating in
Character Counts! Week. Since 1993, the US President,
US Senate, state governors, and officials around the
world have proclaimed the third week in October as
Character Counts! Week. Each day, students will be
learning about a different character trait, and we will
have a dress-up theme for each day. See attached flier.

SPIRIT WEAR IS ON SALE NOW

THROUGH NOVEMBER 4!

Spirit wear is on sale now with a new design for this
year! Click the link or use the QR code to visit the online
store and make your purchase before it closes on
November 4.
Spirit Wear, 2024-2025

CUTTEN ASSEMBLIES

This Friday is our monthly awards assemblies
day! The 5th and 6th grade assembly will be
at 1:00 and the 3rd and 4th grade assembly
will be at 2:00. Both assemblies will be held
in the multipurpose room.

STAFF INSERVICE NOVEMBER 1ST

Cutten/Ridgewood Schools will be closed, Friday,
November 1st, for a staff inservice.

No School on Monday, November
11th, in honor of Veterans Day.

Early Out EVERY Wednesday

Ridgewood dismissal at 1:05

Cutten dismissal at 1:40
Afternoon bus schedule times are all one hour earlier.

https://raceroster.com/registration/de8e9cf2-27dd-40a7-a168-59f75f0177df/entry?team=693916
https://cuttenridgewoodfall24.itemorder.com/









